
Public Meeting

Pace, in collaboration with the Regional Transportation Authority (RTA), invites you to join 

us for a public meeting to help shape the future of land use and potential transportation, 

bicycle, and pedestrian infrastructure improvements along the Far South Halsted Street 

corridor. This project focuses on a 7.5-mile stretch of South Halsted, between Harvey and 

Chicago Heights, which also includes East Hazel Crest, Glenwood, Homewood, and South 

Holland. A related project is also advancing Pace Pulse service on South Halsted, north of Harvey.

This meeting will be accessible to people with disabilities. Anyone needing 
special assistance should contact Veronica Cruz at 773.799.4162 or email 
vc@bluedaring.com at least five days prior to the meeting.

For more information, scan the QR code.

FAR SOUTH HALSTED CORRIDOR STUDY

• PROVIDE an overview of the project 

• SHARE findings about the corridor as it is today

• PRESENT community feedback to-date and recommendations on potential infrastructure improvements

• GATHER input on development sites and vision for final plan

PURPOSE OF THE MEETING

Date: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 
Time: 4pm - 6pm
Location: Prairie State College Conference Center, Proven IT Room
 202 S Halsted St, Chicago Heights
 Parking Lot D, enter through doors M36

Interested parties can attend anytime between 4pm – 6pm. Exhibits will be on display 
and project team members will be present to discuss the project and answer questions.


